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August 31, 2021

Dear Families and Staff,

Welcome back! Back to school is an exciting time. As we begin the new school year, we want to remind our
Buck family of a few items of importance:

Wacky Wednesdays Early Release Times - Every Wednesday, students will be released early to allow for staff
professional development. Tomorrow will be our first early release Wacky Wednesday, school dismissal times
are as follows:

Buchanan High School 7:40 a.m. - 2:07 p.m

Buchanan Middle School 7:30 a.m. - 1:55 p.m.

Moccasin Elementary School 8:40 a.m. - 3:10 p.m.

Ottawa Elementary School 8:45 a.m. - 3:15 p.m.

COVID-19 - If a member of your household is sick and getting tested for COVID, your school age students
should remain home until the COVID test results are in. If the results are positive, members of your household
are to quarantine. Please let your child’s school office know that they are quarantined.

COVID-19 Vaccinations Status - Buchanan Community Schools will not disclose the vaccination status of our
staff or students to parents or the community.

Transportation - As the students and drivers are learning their school routes, please be mindful that during the
first week of school, it is typical for buses to run 30-60 minutes behind schedule. The transportation office can
be reached at 269-695-8402.

As always, if you should have any questions that arise, please reach out to your child’s school office. We are
always here to help!

Thank you for your continued support of our schools.

Sincerely,

Patricia Robinson
Superintendent


